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From: Paul Lewis <paul.lewis@cityoforlando.net>
To: Byron Brooks
Date: 9/8/2014 3:42:28 PM
Subject: Parramore Plan - MLS Relocation Focus Group
Attachments: Parramore MLS Soccer Focus Group.pdf

Hi Byron,

For your information and as a follow-up to our meeting on August 19, I've worked with Walter to put together
the list of proposed invitees for the MLS Relocation Focus Group meeting. My recollection is that you were
interested in who would be invited to participate. All of these folks have participated throughout the
Parramore Comprehensive Neighborhood Plan process in a positive way and we think this is a good group
to brief and obtain general feedback. The meeting has not yet been scheduled but | anticipate it will occur in
late September or early October. As with every other meeting we've done as part of the Parramore Plan
process, and as required by the HUD grant, we will post a notice on the City's website as well as the
ECFRPC's Enhance Central Florida - Parramore Plan website, so others not specifically invited by phone
or email may attend.

Thanks,

Paul

Paul S. Lewis, AICP, Chief Planning Manager
City of Orlando

400 South Orange Avenue

Orlando, Florida 32801

p. 407.246.3358

f. 407.246.2895
cityoforlando.net/city-planning/
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